From: Betsy Nalley <hcnemn@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 23, 2022 10:09 AM
To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Re Shingle Place

We would like our opinion of “please do NOT allow the building of Shingle Place” to be recorded in your
records. We feel the negatives far outweigh any positives.

Thank you.
Betsy Nalley
Hardy Nalley





